
MEIBAôs Executive Committee believes that opening strong channels of 

communication among educators will enhance the quality of education in the region. 

Therefore, the Executive Committee created an Advisory Board that will support in 

defining and applying MEIBAôs objectives and action plan, as well as informing the 

Committee with the challenges that might occur in their countries.  

Hoping this will support the IB Schoolsô Country Associations which MEIBA believes 

in their significant role which has a direct impact on the students.  

Please meet the Advisory Board Members & Executive Committee 
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Action Plan  

2017-2018 

The Advisory Board and the Executive Committee met on October 13, 2017 

to identify MEIBAôs Vision, Mission and Objectives. The outcomes were the 

following: 

MEIBAôs Vision: 

MEIBA aspires to be an influential Middle Eastern and North African 

representative body, able to make positive change and provide Educational 

support within the wider IB community.  

MEIBAôs Mission: 

To foster a sense of belonging to the MEIBA community which enables 

members to collaborate and connect by providing continuous support and 

resources. 

MEIBA aims to promote and celebrate regional cultures and languages for 

Students, Educator and all stakeholders.  
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MEIBAôs Objectives: 

1. To reform the constitution of MEIBA. 

2. To increase the number of members in MEIBA. 

3. To provide Professional Development to member schools, 

teachers and students, through workshops, cluster 

workshops and conferences.  

4. To enhance the University recognition and acceptance of the 

IB Diploma.  

5. To create a forum for schools that are members in MEIBA.  
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In an interview with the Education Journal Middle East, Dr. Siva Kumari, Head of the IBO, 

commented on the curriculum's growth in the Middle East, by says: "In general, we are 

experiencing really nice uptake in the Middle East. We are in Saudi Arabia, in the UAE, in 

other GCC countries, and in Jordan, where we have a pretty big footprint of schools. 

We're pleased with the emphasis on culture in the Middle East. We, in the IB, believe that 

students have to be very certain about their own cultures and values first, before they become 

global citizens. 

We are working closely to see how we work with the Arabic language   the history etc, which I 

think is important in the world. But more than that I'm very delighted because we're working 

with a lot of Middle Eastern teachers who are able to go out into the IB world and 

demonstrate how they interpret the IB and work with other teachers around the world. That's 

what the IB is about   building communities of teachers." 

 

Dr. Hana Al Nasser Malhas and Ms. Dina Khalaf were present during Dr. Siva interview, 

where she was very supportive to MEIBA, and showed her believes in the region.  

Dr. Siva Kumari, Head of the IBO 



The Hague Global Conference 2017 

The IB Global Conference-The Hague will take place from 26 ï 28 October, and 

offers unique opportunities to meet members of the IB community and to share 

and learn from each other's experiences. 

The conference will offer pre-conference workshops, globally renowned 

presentations and IB staff presentations on updates and IB developments, an 

engaging exhibiting environment for fruitful networking and an exciting social 

evening. 

During the Hague Conference, MEIBA is going to conduct a general meeting for 

the IB schools in the Middle East and North Africa to discuss the outcomes of  

the Advisory Board and Executive Committee Meeting, the membership and the 

important role of the country associations. 

You are cordially invited to MEIBAôs meeting which is going to be held on 

Friday October 27, from 17:00 till 18:00. 

At Everest Room, World Forum, Churchillplein 10, 2517 JW. 

 

 



The First Executive Committee Meeting was 

conducting on the 17th of September, 2017, 

in the presence of Ms. Dina Khalaf, the IB 

Regional Development & Recognition 

Manager, the Committee members discussed 

the suggested objectives and action plan that 

was proposed by MEIBAôs President, the role 

of the Advisory Board and how to enhance 

membership of MEIBA.  

The Executive Committee members, Ms. Dina Khalaf and Dr. Nevine Souefi who is a 

strong supporter of the IB Schools at the Ministry of Education and representing Ms. 

Mary Tadrous, met with Egypt IB Schools Association. 

 The meeting was hosted by Ms. Ghada Dajani, at the Modern English SchoolðCairo, 

where they have discussed MEIBAôs role, suggested objectives and action plan and the 

recognition of the IB program in Egypt.  

NEWS and Events 

September, 2017 

During the meeting with the IB Schools in Cairo.  



Dr. Hana Al Nasser Malhas,  with the presence 

of Ms. Mary Tadrous and Ms. Dina Khalaf met 

with Jordan IB Schools Association where they 

have discussed the Role of Jordan chapter in 

MEIBA, areas of collaboration between schools, 

DP and CP recognition, creating  and 

contributions of MEIBA to events in the Middle 

East.  

MEIBAôs constitution has been distributed to the 

attendees, the constitution was drafted with the 

efforts of Dr. Hana Kanaan who was the 

president of MEIBA. H.E. Ms. Haifa Al Najjar  

talked about MEIBAôs Strengths in the 

International Education. 

Ms. Suha Jouaneh - Chapter Jordan 

Representative talked about the areas of 

collaboration between Chapter Jordan and 

MEIBA.  

NEWS and Events 

October, 2017 

Heads and Coordinator of IB Schools in Amman. 


